
 

 
 

 

 

18th April 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Vaisakhi 
 
We hope that those who celebrated Vaisakhi have enjoyed this special time with their family 
and friends.  
 
At Brookside we will be celebrating on Thursday 20th April, when the children will be 
learning more about the culture and tradition of the faith. 
 
Year 5 are creating a special Vaisakhi assembly which will be shared with all classes in school. 
Year 5 parents are very welcome to attend our performance at 9.10am on Thursday. 
 
We would be very happy to see the children dressed in their traditional clothes to add colour 
to the school for this special day. Unfortunately, however we will not be able to share food. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Cox, Mrs Phadey and Mrs Hobson 
Year 5 Teachers 
 


